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Where have we reached …..?

Dear Readers, 

Its been 4 years now, International Journal of Prosthodontics and Restorative Dentistry 
(IJOPRD) was started with a sole aim for promoting research in prosthodontics and 
restorative dentistry across the world. Its been a good journey so far, it gives us immense 
happiness that we have received an overwhelming response from our professional 
colleagues all over the world. I congratulate and also thank the editorial team members 
for their support in getting the best manuscript accepted after a quality review. I take 
this opportunity to welcome few  new members to the editorial team also. 

In 2016,  IJOPRD editorial team is working toward indexing the journal in Medline. 

I wish our colleagues a happy reading and also request them to submit the original 
high-quality manuscripts.

Ramesh Chowdhary
Editor-in-Chief

Department of Prosthodontics
Rajarajeshwari Dental College and Hospital 

Bengaluru, India
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